
 

 

 
10th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Nursery Children - Parent-Child-Teacher Consultation Evenings 
Thursday 25th January and Friday 26th January 2024 

 
This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss your child's progress. 
You may bring your child along with you if you so wish, in order to talk about their work 
together with you and the class teacher. 
 
We have allocated ten-minute slots for each child between 3.30pm–6pm on Thursday and 
1.30pm – 4pm on Friday.  However, if you feel the need for further conversation regarding 
your child, your class teacher will be pleased to arrange this at a mutually convenient time. 
 
If your appointment is on Thursday please enter school through via the main school office, 
Mrs Rigby will be situated in the KS2 hall. If your appointment is on Friday, please go to the 
main school office where you will be directed to the ICT Suite for your meeting.  
 
Bookings for this Parent’s Evening will be available via the eSchools platform (this 
is via the ‘log-in’ button on the school website – www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk). 
You will be able to book your slot from Monday 15th January on a first come basis. 
Should you have any problems with this or do not have access to the internet 
please contact the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 


